
How to Apply for Sinclair’s High School 
Merit Scholarship Program



Overview of Scholarships

• To apply, students must be current high school 
seniors planning to graduate with the high school 
class of 2017 (December 2017 or Spring 2017)

• Applications for scholarships are accepted 
November 1 - December 15 for priority 
consideration and January 1, 2017 - February 28, 
2017 for general consideration

• High school transcript and letter of 
recommendation required to apply



Types of High School Merit 
Scholarships

• Presidential Scholarship
– Montgomery County Resident, minimum 3.5 high 

school GPA at time of application

• Virginia McNeal Scholarship
– Montgomery County Resident, minimum 3.0 high 

school GPA at time of application

• Regional Scholarship
– Non-Montgomery County resident, minimum 3.0 

high school GPA at time of application



To Apply, Students Visit Scholarship 
Site at www.sinclair.edu/scholarships



Students Must Sign In With My Sinclair 
Username/Password



Complete General Application



Answer “Yes” to this Question



Click “Finish and Continue”



Answer Questions on Additional 
Application for High School Seniors



Either Scan and Upload Letter of 
Recommendation or Send an Email to 

a Reference



Sending Emails to References

• Students must enter the name (first and last) and 
email address of their reference to have an email 
sent with a request for a letter of 
recommendation

• The reference then gets an email with a link to 
create a login for the application system and 
upload a letter of recommendation

• Students must ensure that their reference 
uploads the letters by the deadline (December 
15th and February 28th)



Students Can Read Frequently Asked 
Questions for Any Concerns



Has Basic Questions and Scholarship 
Contact Info 



After Applying…

• Students will receive an email to their My 
Sinclair email account and also a letter that is 
mailed out to the address on file with Sinclair

– Students receive a letter and email either to let 
them know they won a scholarship or to inform 
them that they were not selected

HIGH SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP AWARDEES DO NOT 
NEED TO SUBMIT THANK-YOU LETTERS


